
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I urge you to vote against consolidation.  The position of Auditor must remain independent of other departments as 

its job is to verify that policies and procedures of each department are followed as well as conduct specific audits 

where activities and expenditures could be questionable.  Where money comes and goes is obviously the issue of 

most usual concern.  This is why combining these two positions is not a good idea. 

 

D. E. Johnson 

 


